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As an Oregon Citizen I strongly oppose this bill. Having no evidence that these 

changes will make a difference, filling out a blank check to be written from the 

taxpayers bank account, forcing undue administrative duty on to state police, and 

putting all the burden of its prospect on to law abiding Oregonians automatically 

making them criminals, oh sorry, I mean second class citizens. It is unjust and plain 

wrong This bill lacks transparency in all facets except the part where it pushes a false 

narrative of greater safety, does nothing to lower crime, and costs Oregonians their 

rights and more money regardless of outcome, as usual. 


